
HERTFORDSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL 
 

THE HERTFORDSHIRE (TEMPORARY CLOSING OF ALYNGTON, NORTHCHURCH 
DURING A 'KING'S CORONATION STREET PARTY') ORDER 2023 

 

NOTICE is given that Hertfordshire County Council intends to make an Order under Section 
16(A) of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, to prohibit all vehicular traffic from using that 
length of Alyngton, Northchurch from its junction with Mandelyns north eastwards and south 
eastwards for its entire length, except for access. 
 
There is no alternative route available for vehicles whilst the event takes place. However 
vehicular access to properties in this road will be maintained whenever possible throughout 
the duration of the event. 

 
The section of road will be closed between the hours of 3.00pm and 10.00pm on Saturday 6 
May 2023, when signs are in place.  
 
The purpose of the Order is to ensure public safety and prevent accidents for the duration of 
the 'King's Coronation Street Party'. 
 
A copy of the proposed Order may be inspected free of charge at County Hall, Hertford 
between the hours of 9.00am and 5.00pm (excluding weekends, bank and public holidays). 
 
If you have any queries about the temporary road closure please contact the Organiser Diane 
Russell tel. 01442 870929 or Ben Crabbe tel. 0300 123 4047 at Hertfordshire County Council. 
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